
From: ENERGY STAR [whatshappening@energystar.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2005 6:41 PM 

Subject: ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights: State and Utility Programs Update 

Dear ENERGY STAR Partner:


The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is pleased to provide updated information about state and utility 

promotions for ENERGY STAR qualified windows, doors, and skylights. To help partners leverage these 

incentives and activities where they are available, DOE has prepared the following resources:


1. A summary of current state and utility programs for windows, doors, and skylights listing activities and 
incentives by state - PDF file 

2. A sortable spreadsheet containing the activities and incentives data - Excel file 

Incentive availability is dependent on funding. If you have questions about a particular program please 
contact the activity sponsor. 

Other questions may be directed to Jenny Dakin, D&R International, at jdakin@drintl.com or (301) 588-9387. 
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